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Equine Welfare Alliance [EWA] 
 
EWA is dedicated to ending the slaughter of American Horses and the preservation and protection of 
Wild Horses & Burros on public lands. We are unique in that we provide comprehensive information on 
equine welfare not available in one source – anywhere!  
 
Did you know… 
 

 
The economy is not the main driver for a decline in Equine Welfare. It’s hay production! 

 
Don’t be fooled by slaughter proponents that claim it’s the lack of slaughter. Without any 
decrease in the number of US equines slaughtered each year, there is no lack of slaughter. 

 
Read more at www.equinewelfarealliance.org 

 

 
 

Fact: Communities with horse slaughter plants 
face… 
 Increased crime rates  
 Increased horse theft 
 Decreased property values 
 Environmental hazards 
 Increased municipal tax burdens  
 

Fact: 
 
 US Equines are not raised as food animals  
 
 Many medications routinely administered to 
   equines are banned in food animals 
 

 
Visit www.equinewelfarealliance.org for presentations, graphs, white papers, studies and reports on 
equine welfare and the dangers of horse meat as it relates to food safety. Recently released is a 
comprehensive 2014 Equine Welfare Report that includes a legislative section. 
 
 

 
 

 

Call your federal legislators and ask them to support any efforts and legislation that will 
stop the slaughter of American Horses and protect our wild horses and burros on our 
public land. 


